
Bonjour Parents!



vendredi, le 23 août, 2019 

Welcome to French II! I am excited to have your student in class again this year. I am looking forward to a great semester. I would like to give you some course information first. This class is a block course so your student will earn 1 credit this semester for passing the course. 
I will be posting these newsletters once a month to give you an update of what we are learning in class and what important deadlines are coming up. However, I highly recommend signing up for the Remind texts that give you a daily reminder of what is coming up. The instructions are on the homepage of my website. We are currently in the Review unit of our text, Unit P, which includes clothing, furniture, the passé composé tense, and the imparfait tense. Our unit exam will be next Thursday and Friday, August 29 and 30. The students will also receive a study guide and vocabulary summary sheet next week. Please make sure that your student is doing the homework assignments each night. You should expect them to have homework every night, and they can also practice with the Quizlet links that I send out through Remind. Homework is a crucial part of being successful in French II, as it is more challenging than French I. It is also critical to practice a foreign language at home as our time in class is limited. They should be reviewing the vocabulary at home. I always suggest that the students study that day’s vocabulary about 10 minutes every night so that it does not pile up on them at the end of the unit.
Tutoring has begun, as well. The French II tutoring day is Wednesday. I have tutoring from 8:00-8:30. I highly recommend coming to tutoring on the weeks of exams for an extra exam review. You can go to the school webpage, click on “staff” and find my name to access important documents and notes. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email me at: andavis@paulding.k12.ga.us. I look forward to a great year, 

Madame Davis

